
Field of Dreams Monthly Meeting  

Date: 8/1/2023 
 
Field of Dreams meetings was called to order by President Bob Ingram at 7:00 pm.  
 
Meeting Minutes: The minutes from the July 2023 meeting were posted on the club website by Ross Vanhatten. A 
motion was made by Rick B. and seconded by Bruce B. to accept the minutes as written. Motion passed by a majority of 
members in attendance. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: The club treasurer submitted his monthly report to the members via written report. As of July 31st 
the check book $3,316, Capital Account balance $6,900, approved allocations $350 making the total club assets 
$10,566.78.  
 
Safety officer Report: Continue to observe all club deadlines and boundary’s… especially the new South deadline going 
towards the transfer station. No maidens when there are activities at RAPRD fields. 
 
Membership: President Bob Ingram reports we currently have 59 members included 2 youth. 
 
Old Business:  

• FRIA: We still have had no word from the FAA regarding our FRID application. The AMA indicated a backlog at 
the FAA is delaying our approval. As of September 15 Transponders will be required in all plane in areas not 
covered by FRID approval. President Bob is hopeful we will have an approved response by then. 

• Field Maintenance: maintenance on the field’s tables, shed and benches is needed, as well as some general 
cleanup and weeding. No action was taken as to when that maintenance would occur. 

• It was restated that the float fly’s this year are not a club event but that Richard Butler is still going out to the 
East Campgrounds at Haystack Resv. on Wednesday’s at 9am with his retrieval boat for those interested in 
flying. 

 
New Business:  

• We will be having a Club Labor Day Fun Fly September 2nd – 4th. Camping is available for those wanting to stay at 
the field. There was a vote to have a free club barbeque on Sunday the 3rd around noon. Club members are all 
welcome. 

• We will be hosting our second Pattern Competition on September 10th & 11th. Bob expects some contest 
participants will arrive earlier. General flying will be closed to Club members on those days. The Club will be 
offering lunch to the flyers on both days so we will need club volunteers to help during that time. President Bob 
said he will ask for an increase in our AGL to 1200’ for September 2nd through September 11th for those 
interested in practicing at higher altitudes. 

 
Next Meeting: Our next meeting will be Tuesday September 5th at 7:00 PM at Pappy’s Pizzeria, Redmond, OR.  
 
Show & Tell: There was no show and tell offered. 
 
Motion to adjourn: Having no further business before the club a motion to adjourn was offered by Dana and 2nd by 
Bruce. Motion passed and meeting was adjourned at 7:20pm. 


